
Item 22 
Theatre Mangers Report 

Front of house male toilets. 

After approval at full council on 14th June the work to the urinals is due to start week 

commencing 19th June. 

Rose Car Park Barriers. 

With the theatre being extremely busy and car park spaces very limited, barriers have now 

been put at the entrance and exit to prevent the high numbers of non-theatre goers or 

hirers from parking illegally.  The car park during classes/shows has become a hazard if 

emergency services needed to attend. With the current situation they would not have access 

to our entrance at the front and fire exit at the back of the theatre, due to people just 

parking their vehicles wherever they can.  We have only 20 car parking spaces at the 

theatre, which is inadequate when we have performances.  Cllrs are asked to consider 

looking into arm barriers at some point soon. 

 

Murder Mystery  

The next Murder Mystery Night has now been booked in for 28th October on a split of 70/30. 

Tickets are on sale, but we are trialling this without the meal that has been served at 

previous murder mysteries.  Instead, this time light nibbles will be placed on tables.  This 

reduces the cost of the tickets: £17.00 per ticket with £2.00 of that price going to nibbles.  

WWE have opted for a Halloween Twist and are inviting people to come in Fancy Dress.  

 

Pantomime. 

The pantomime will be held between the 4th and 10th December and will be Jack and the 

Beanstalk.  All School pantomime dates have now been filled, and our Friday night 

performance has again this year been taken by the scouts, leaving 2 public performances on 

Saturday 9th at 12pm & 4pm and tickets are now on sale.  Sunday’s performance has been 

kindly been brought out by Councillor Cooney for low-income families in Rugeley. 


